

Pacific High School

POBox 8 Port Orford, OR 97465 • Phone: (541) 348 2293 • Fax: (541) 348-2389 •

Shane Brown *Principal*

Ben Stallard Vice Principal/AD Kari Engdahl Office Manager

Principal's Report 12/11/2023

- 12-week Progress Reports mailed
 - Staff PD time will address underperforming students
- Long-Term Sub for MS Math/Science position
 - Interviews Completed (Update?)
- College and Careers
 - SAT Results (Scores Attached)
 - o ASVAB- administered and scores interpreted with students
- Winter Dance held 12/9
- Winter sports up and running